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1End Message

Dave Barthelmy

From: John Betts [jhbnyc@attglobal.net]
Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2008 09:08 AM
To: notice@johnbetts-fineminerals.com
Subject: Barite and Dolomite from Frizington

  Many new minerals were just posted to my web site. Per your request, this is your 
special email notice of new minerals added to my web site. 

Two pages of new listing were posted at: http://www.johnbetts-
fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/newlist.htm
http://www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/newlist1.htm

OR

<A HREF=" http://www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/newlist.htm">New
Listings Page 1A</A>

<A HREF=" http://www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/newlist1.htm">New
Listings Page 1B</A>

A FEW OF THIS WEEK'S NEW MINERAL LISTINGS:
- Almandine Garnet in Muscovite from Hedgehog Hill, Maine
- Linarite, Fluorite, Quartz, Brochantite from Blanchard Mine, New Mexico
- Grossular Garnet from Pitts and Tenney Quarry, Maine
- Spodumene from Darra-i-Pech, Afghanistan
- Calcite from Portland Mine, Arizona
- Penfieldite, Boleite, Cerussite from Sierra Gorda, Chile
- Elbaite Tourmaline with Lepidolite from Himalaya Mine, California
- Celestine and Calcite from Minerva #1 Mine, Illinois
- Calcite on Pyrite from Sweetwater Mine, West Orebody, Missouri
- Realgar from Shimen, China
- Barite and Dolomite from Frizington, England
- Wulfenite from San Francisco Mine, Mexico
- Barite from Elk Creek, South Dakota

Plus many, many more...

John Betts
215 West 98 Street, No 2F
NY, NY 10025
www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com
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